
Classroom
January News

Happy New Year!

What We Are Learning
Reminders

Welcome back and Happy New Year 1B families!! I hope everyone had a
fun and relaxing break! Attached is our new January homework bingo

board. We have included some of the regular activities on Raz-Kids and
IXL and some new activities that align with what we are working on in
class. Please send the homework bingo board back by January 26th

2023. Math sheets and the favourite winter activity drawing and writing
can be sent back, or you can upload a picture to our class kick account.

Math: linear measurement
(using standard and non-
standard units of
measurement)
English: long vowel sounds and
spelling rules
Science: Energy 
Social Studies: timelines and
respect in the community. 

Check out our blog for more
regular updates and pictures
of our day to day classroom
life. 

Check out our class twitter and
Ms. Karissa's twitter account
for updates!


